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Item 9.4 
PRIMARY CARE COMMISSIONING COMMITTEE 

MEETING HELD ON 28th FEBRUARY 2020 
CHAIR’S UPDATE REPORT  

 
Part One 

 
 
INTRODUCTION 
 
This is the Chair’s report to the Clinical Commissioning Group Board following the 
February 2020 Primary Care Commissioning Committee. 

 
 

GOVERNANCE 
 
The Committee received the Audit One report Contract Oversight and Management 
Function in relation to primary medical care commissioning. The report provided 
assurance in relation to way the CCG’s its devolved commissioning processes. 
 
STRATEGY 
 
The Committee noted the change of Sydenham House practice from a partnership to a 
single-handed contract and the extension of the Haxby APMS Orchard Park and 
Kingswood contract for a further 5 years. The Committee considered a request to novate 
the Delta Healthcare GMS contract to Delta Healthcare and Cosmetics. The request was 
declined. The Committee also received updates in relation to the commissioning of the 
CCG’s Extended Primary Medical Care Services and Minor Surgery services. A proposal 
to utilise PMS Premium resources to support the purchase of patient check-in 
screens/electronic information boards was approved by the Committee. 
 
 
SYSTEM DEVELOPMENT & IMPLEMENTATION 
 
The Committee received a report providing an update on the GP Contract for 2020/21 – 
2023/24 which included details of the Additional Roles Reimbursement Scheme, the 
National Service Specifications and the Investment and Impact Fund. 
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